Dear XYZ,
I am writing to you as editor / author of the journal ABC: The journal ABC is a publisher-independent open access journal in the field of physics / mathematics / computer science. It does not charge article fees (APCs) and is run by a non-profit association. Journal ABC publishes about xx articles per year. It is an open access journal by scientists for scientists and it is well established in the scientific community. It meets publishing and technical standards (https://projects.tib.eu/koala/mindeststandards/ ) and is listed in the Directory of Open Access Journals (https://doaj.org/ ).
However, despite the high level of volunteer involvement, there are costs incurred in running the journal. Through the German National Library of Science and Technology (TIB), a funding round for KOALA (German acronym translating to “Establishing Open Access Funding Solution”) is running until July 1. If enough institutions participate, the operation of our journal and six other journals in the fields of physics, mathematics and computer science would be secured for the next three years - without relying on author-facing charges. Open Access is important to us editors/authors of Journal ABC. At the same time, we do not want to exclude any authors from publishing in our journal due to limited financial resources.
As a library / science association / professional association, you would commit to annual payments of between 100 and 1,300 Euros (KOALA Mathematics and Computer Science) or between 200 and 2,000 Euros (KOALA Quantum) for the years 2024-2026, depending on your size. (A renewed funding request for subsequent years is planned for financing from 2027 on).
I would be happy if [name of institution contacted] would participate in the consortial funding through KOALA!
[bookmark: _GoBack]For a brief overview on the funding round, see the blog post in TIB’s blog: https://blogs.tib.eu/wp/tib/2023/06/01/funding-round-for-open-access-in-physics-mathematics-and-computer-science-underway. For detailed information on costs, the participation process, and the quality standards for KOALA-funded journals see https://projects.tib.eu/koala. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me or the colleagues at TIB: koala@tib.eu
With kind regards
